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A TIN: Document Control Desk 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Re: Florida Power & Light Company 

AUG I 9 2019 

St. Lucie Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389 

Florida Power & Light Company 
Turkey Point Units 3 and 4, Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251 

N extEra Energy Seabrook, LLC 
Seabrook Station, Docket No. 50-443 

N extEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC 
Duane Arnold Energy Center, Docket No. 50-331 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 
Point Beach Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-266, 50-301 

10 CFR Part 95 Facility Security Clearances 

L-2019-133 
10 CFR 95 

Florida Power & Light Company, the licensee for the St. Lucie Nuclear Plant, l}nits 1 and 2, and the 
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, U~ts 3 and 4, and on behalf of NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC, the 
licensee for Seabrook Station; NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC, the licensee for Duane Arnold 
Energy Center; and NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC, the licensee for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, 
Units 1 and 2, hereby notifies the NRC of its decision to cease participation in the clearance 
program described in the letter dated March 22, 2002 from Michael 'L. Springer, NRC to J.A. Stall, 
FPL. 

This letter contains no new or revised regulatory commitments. 

Should there be any questions on this information, please contact Bill Parks at (561) 803-7988. 

Very truly yours, 

William L. Parks 
Director, Nuclear Regulatory Affairs 
Florida Power & Light Company 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 


